
 
 

 
NOTICE OF LISTING OF CINEMAONE LIMITED ON SME TIER OF THE 
TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO STOCK EXCHANGE 
 
 
 **FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE**  

November 13, 2018. Port of Spain, Trinidad. 
  
CinemaONE Limited has received approval from the Board of Directors of 
the Trinidad and Tobago Stock Exchange (TTSE) for the listing of its 
Ordinary Shares on the Small and Medium Tier of the Trinidad and 
Tobago Stock Exchange. 
  
  
The listing will take place on November 21, 2018 at 9.00 a.m. at the 
Trinidad and Tobago Stock Exchange, Port of Spain, Trinidad. 
 
This will mark the inaugural listing on the SME Tier of the Trinidad and 
Tobago Stock Exchange. We take this opportunity to thank our investors 
for their confidence and continue to work towards increasing shareholder 
value. 
 

 


